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07/07/2019  09:23:272019/3408/P OBJNOT Jackie Prooth This proposal by Sui Generis, is totally unacceptable for reasons as given below:

A. The noise factor from their deliveries are unacceptable in such a heavily populated 

     areas.

B.  The cleanliness is questionable to date.

C.  Influx of vermin has increased in the area and beyond.

D. There dispatch riders have proved to be a menace not only in restriction of

     parking in Finchley Road, stopping shoppers for using the shops, which in turn

     effects to area terribly in many ways.

     On speaking to them, I understand that they can park free on the Finchley Road. 

     However if they park within the confines of Sui Generis property they are charged for 

     parking!!!

     Also their moped drivers have proved to be irresponsible and there are instances

     when they have damaged other vehicles with their disregard to other traffic users.

     It has also been noted that they also at times park their mopeds on the pavements

     by the shop windows.
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